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(October 27, 2014 letter to Board entitled Intervenors’ Submission of the Island
Industrial Customers Group relating to Hydro Application for Approval of the Rate to
be charged to Newfoundland Power) The Island Industrial Customer Group states
(page 7, lines 22 to 23) “The IIC also note that it is a reasonable expectation that
Hydro will offer curtailable service options of a similar or equivalent nature to its
industrial customers”. Now that Hydro has followed up its submission relating to NP
curtailable load with this submission relating to capacity assistance from CBPP, does

Hydro believe it has addressed this statement? Please provide support.

As stated in response to CA-NLH-003, all Island Industrial Customers were contacted
by Hydro to determine their availability for participation in an arrangement for the
provision of capacity assistance and discussions were pursued with those customers
that could potentially provide capacity assistance. The negotiations with CBPP were
ongoing prior to the Island Industrial Group submission on the proposed treatment
of NP curtailable load. Therefore, the question of whether Hydro has addressed the
above statement made by the Island Industrial Group should be directed to the

Island Industrial Group.



